Morning Service





Evening Service
9:30 am – Prof. Cammenga



5:00 pm – Rev. Overway
Scripture: Acts 2





Scripture: I Peter 3:13-4:19

Text: Acts 2:41,42




Text: I Peter 3:22
THE SPIRIT’S WORK IN THE BELIEVER

THE KING OF ANGELS
I. Reception of the Word




I. Christ’s Royal Exaltation
II. Membership in the Church



II. Our Comfort in Suffering
III. Perseverance in Salvation



III. Our Heavenly Hope
Psalters:
287, 133, 390, 403



Psalters:
405, 420, 283, 249
	
	Today
	Next Week

	~Offering
	AM
	General Fund, Covenant Christian School (Lynden)
	General Fund, Foreign Missions

	
	PM
	Benevolence, Domestic Missions
	Benevolence, Adams

	Nursery
	AM
	Olivia P., Alisa S., Elle J., Paige B.
	Natalie S., Amanda V., Ava J., Graylynn M.K.

	
	PM
	Jill R., Judy S., Quinn K.
	Liz T., Dana V.S., Darla K.

	Ushers
	
	Tim Hoving & Nate Pipe
	

	Transportation


	Doug
	John Flikkema III
	Craig Dykstra

	
	Vivian

Audrey
	Paul Kamps
	Luke Kamps


OUR CHURCH FAMILY
~Please welcome Prof. Cammenga to our pulpit this morning and Rev. Overway this evening. Next week we will have Prof. Gritters in the morning and Rev. Spronk in the evening. 
~The Council will meet this Tuesday, June 11, at 7:00PM with the Consistory following at 8:30PM. Note the change of date due to scheduling conflicts.

~Council - Rev. Huizinga declined our call to be the next pastor at Southeast. The Council brings the following trio of ministers to the congregation for their consideration: Rev. Rodney Kleyn, Rev. Dennis Lee, and Rev. Jonathan Mahtani. A congregational meeting will be held DV Sunday, June 16, to select a minister to call. Absentee ballots may be submitted to the Clerk.

~Sunday School – We look forward to another summer of Sunday School starting next week, June 16, Lord willing. If you have not already done so, please fill out the Sunday School form that was placed in your mailboxes last week, and please give to Dave Ophoff today. Thank you!

~Family Visitation Schedule:
Date

Time

Family


Elders

6/10

7 PM

S. Riemersma

Flikkema/Koerner

6/10

8 PM

B. Snippe

Flikkema/Koerner
6/17

7 PM

C. VanDenBerg

Flikkema/Koerner

6/17

8 PM

K. Velthouse

Flikkema/Koerner 

DENOMINATIONAL NEWS
~Pre-Synodical Service will be held on Monday evening, June 10, at 7:00 P.M. in First PRC of Grand Rapids.  Rev. R. VanOverloop will preach the sermon.  Synod will begin it’s 2019 meetings on June 11, at 8 A.M. in the First PR Church of Grand Rapids.  Seminary graduation will take place, D.V., on Thursday, June 13 in First Church, at 7:30 P.M.  Prof. Dykstra will give the address.
REQUESTED ANNOUCEMENTS
~Beacon Lights is looking for a new business manager to join our staff! This is a paid position, and knowledge of Quickbooks is helpful, but not necessary. Please contact Ryan Kregel at ryankregel@gmail.com if you are interested in learning more about this position.

~July 13 - Reserve the date of Sat, July 13 for the Faith for details and registration soon. Young Peoples annual co-ed beach volleyball tournament at Holland State Park. Start to round up your teams and watch
SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS
SUPPORT DRIVES

~Heritage Christian School Capital Campaign Drive for additional classrooms update:  We have hit 90% ($678,300) of our goal of $750,000.  Thank you to our Lord for providing for our growing Christian Schools and to those who have considered, pledged and given to the campaign. The goal remaining is to collect $71,700 by the end of this year to complete the campaign. Please prayerfully consider this cause in your giving over the remainder of the year for this needed space.  What a joy it is to see growth in our schools and the furtherance of Christian education!  If you would like a giving brochure, please contact Bill VanOverloop at 616-821-0369 or vanoverwill@gmail.com or Dave Ondersma at 616-482-7031 or daveondersma@gmail.com.   “United in One Faith, One Hope, One Heritage”

TEACHING POSISTIONS

~Trinity Christian High School of Hull, Iowa, is seeking to fill a science teaching position in the 2019-2020 school year and beyond. One of our science teachers is expecting a baby in November! We are willing to work with the qualified applicant as per a starting date and teaching assignments. Interested persons should contact the education committee chairman, Craig Hoksbergen, (crghoks@outlook.com or 712-441-6139) or the principal, Jim Regnerus, (jregnerus@trinitychs.org or 712-470-0424).
